CACFP
NONDISCRIMINATION STATEMENT/POSTERS

Effective: October 2015
Listed below is the updated Nondiscrimination Statement for use by sponsors. Websites and materials which are being
reprinted should be revised to include this updated statement.

All sponsors need to make sure the following statement is included in their parent handbook if the text refers to the Child and
Adult Care Food Program (CACFP), any other Child Nutrition Program, or USDA by name or if information is included
regarding any of the meals/snacks for which reimbursement is received. This statement is to be also included, in full, on all
materials that contain the aforementioned programs names or meal references and are produced for public information,
public education or public distribution.

FULL STATEMENT:

In accordance with Federal civil rights law and U.S. Department of Agriculture (USDA) civil rights regulations and policies,
the USDA, its Agencies, offices, and employees, and institutions participating in or administering USDA programs are
prohibited from discriminating based on race, coleor, national origin, sex, disability, age, or reprisal or retaliation for prior civil
rights activity in any program or activity conducted or funded by USDA.

Persons with disabilities who require alternative means of communication for program information (e.g. Braille, large print,
audiotape, American Sign Language, etc.), should contact the Agency (State or local) where they applied for benefits.
Individuals who are deaf, hard of hearing or have speech disabilities may contact USDA through the Federal Relay Service
at (800) 877-8339. Additionally, program information may be made available in languages other than English.

To file a program complaint of discrimination, complete the USDA Program Discrimination Complaint Form, (AD-3027)
found online at: hitp://www.ascr.usda.gov/complaint_filing_cust.html, and at any USDA office, or write a letter addressed to
USDA and provide in the letter all of the information requested in the form. To request a copy of the complaint form, call
(866) 632-9992. Submit your completed form or letter to USDA by:

(1) mail: U.S. Department of Agriculture
Office of the Assistant Secretary for Civil Rights
1400 Independence Avenue, SW
Washington, D.C. 20250-2410;

(2)  fax: (202) 690-7442; or

(3) email: program.intake@usda.gov.

This institution is an equal opportunity provider.

If the material is too small to permit the full statement o be included (such as flyers or brochures), the material will, at a
minimum, include the statement in print size no smaller than the text. Please note that the use of the shorter condensed
version is the exception, not the rule. If written materials previously had the longer statement on them they should again
have the full statement when re-printed.

CONDENSED STATEMENT:

“This institution is an equal opportunity provider.”

“AND JUSTICE FOR ALL” POSTER:
e The new green “And Justice for All” USDA poster is to be prominently displayed at each CACFP site where it may be
read by customers (preferably near the center entrance or on the parent bulletin board) and at the agency office if at
a different location. Posters must be displayed in a specific size: 11 inches width x 17 inches height. If posters are
needed in other languages, appropriate to the local population, please contact the State Agency.



